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Good Shepherd Episcopal Church 
27 Good Shepherd Road

P.O. Box 324 
Bluemont, Virginia  20135
Dear Friend,

Greetings in the name of Christ.  And peace be with you and yours. 
The congregation of Good Shepherd has recently decided to step out, in faith, and replace our aging furnace with a modern, high-efficiency heat, ventilation, and air conditioning (HVAC) system.  Our current furnace is more than 50 years old and consumes fuel oil with great gluttony.  Good Shepherd’s new system will be changed over to clean burning propane and will be over 90% efficient.  This will provide significant cost savings and will allow us to be far better stewards of creation, as we greatly reduce our carbon footprint.

In addition to replacing our HVAC, we’ve decided this is a good time to address our discolored water issue, as well, by adding a high performance filtration system to our water supply. Further, we will be closing up many air infiltration points in our building.  The total cost for this project is budgeted to be over $12,000.  

To this end, we applied for help to the Diocese of Virginia under a program known as the Bishop Peter J. Lee Small Church Grant program.  You can read our grant request on our website, if you’re so inclined.  Well, the grant evaluators recognized our need and we were most pleasantly surprised to be awarded $5,000 from the Diocese!

In order to secure this $5,000 grant, we need to provide one-for-one matching funds.  We have already raised over $3,000.  As a member and/or friend of Good Shepherd, we hope that you will consider making a generous donation to this fundraising effort.  If we can raise just $2,000 more, the grant from the Diocese will be fully available to us.  And an additional $2,000 beyond that will fully fund this project.  Please use the enclosed, pre-addressed envelope to send in your donation with check payable to “Good Shepherd HVAC Project”.  If you would prefer to make a donation of appreciated securities, contact Tim at 540-454-0564 for help with the process.  And thank you for your consideration of this need.
Our goal is to have this project completed by the early fall, before the heating season begins in earnest.  And our hope is, with your help and by the grace of God, we will be able to make Good Shepherd an even more welcoming place for worship, study, and community use.  
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